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Dear Parents 
 
 

St Josephs FETE 
The St Josephs Fete will be held on Sunday 2nd December 2018. This is a combined school and parish 
FETE and we need to work with the parish in order to make this a successful event. The school will be 
running the Tombola and Second hand clothes stall, raffle stall as well as the craybobs and kids 
activities. We ask for your support through donations and man power on the day. 
If you could start sending in good quality, laundered second hand clothes for the stall that would 
be great. 
Please also send in your familyôs contribution towards the Tombola Stall ï something ñcreativeò 
in a jar or clip-seal bag would be appreciated. This could be non-perishable foods, sweet treats, 
small toys, bath/toiletry items or anything appropriate as a prize. 
 
Reconciliation 
Congratulations to Samantha Munzienrieder, Ruby Bastian and Jade  Redmond on making their first 
Reconciliation last Monday. 
 
Responsible Pet Education Program 
This Friday 23rd November from 2pm - 2:40pm, our students from K-2 will have two very special 
guest visiting, Mrs Robyn Lewis and her pet dog Indie. This program is designed to teach children how 
to be safe around dogs and how to say hello to a dog while they are with their owners. There will be 
lots of listening, role plays, singing and some dancing. 
 
School Concert 
Please note that we will hold our school play on Tuesday 4th December starting at 6pm in the Primary 
Studio. Please bring friends and family along. We will have a gold coin collection box for Catholic 
Missions for anyone who would like to donate. PT&F will also be running a raffle on the night. 
 
OôConnor Step Day 
The students enrolled for OôConnor Catholic College for next year are invited to the final STEP day to 
be held next Thursday 29th November. Could you please complete the permission note sent home with 
your child and return it to school. Thankyou. 
 
Carols In The Park 
St Josephôs Students will be participating in the Carols In The Park on Wednesday 5th December 2018. 
Further details will be included in next weekôs newsletter. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Judy Elks 

 

PRINCIPALôS MESSAGE 



FLEET HELICOPTERS / SCIENCE DAY AT OôCONNOR / GYMNASTICS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pъѐю 2 Sѝ Jјќюљёôќ Sьёјјѕ Uћъѕѕъ NюѠќѕюѝѝюћ 


